IMPORTANT INFORMATION:  
2000 ACCOUNTABILITY SYSTEM STANDARDS

December 13, 1999

TO THE PERSON ADDRESSED:

Enclosed is a document confirming the standards for the 2000 accountability ratings and acknowledgments in advance of the publication of the 2000 Accountability Manual to be published this spring.  Although most of the standards for the 2000 accountability ratings and additional acknowledgments have already been published in the 1999 Accountability Manual, there are changes not previously published.  

Standards for the accountability system in 2001 and beyond are not included in this document.  The agency will initiate an intensive development process this spring for that purpose.  New legislation passed in 1999 has significantly added to the options for indicators to be used for ratings purposes.  Educators will have the opportunity to respond to options being considered before any final decisions are made next summer.

Questions concerning these materials or the accountability rating process should be directed to Dr. Criss Cloudt, Associate Commissioner for Policy Planning and Research at (512) 463-9701, or the Division of Performance Reporting at (512) 463-9704. 

Sincerely,

Jim Nelson

Commissioner of Education
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